
Library Donations and More 

In memory of Bob Speight’s mother, Mrs. Mildred Burton, The Ott Alford Class 

has donated Amazing Grace: William Wilberforce and the Heroic Campaign to 

End Slavery by Eric Metaxas.   

In memory of Dru Harris’s mother, Mrs. Elizabeth Summey, the class has also 

donated  It’s Not Supposed to be This Way by Lysa Terkeurst.  

In honor of Pat Stansell, the Ott Alford Class has donated Best Family Ever: A 

Baxter Family Children’s Story by Karen Kingsbury. 

Dr. Hugh Wease has added books to our collection as well. One of those is 

Spiritual Formation: Following the Movements of the Spirit based on Henri 

Nouwen’s earlier writings.  

A mystery donor gave the library Teaching Kids about God and The Five Love 

Languages of Children.  

Thank you to all these generous, thoughtful donors.  

Other new materials include Dear Girl and Dear Boy by the Rosenthals, The 

Lion, The Witch, and The Wardrobe book and DVD, The Book of Signs by David 

Jeremiah, and many more! 

Come “checkout” Boyd Memorial Library! 

 


